
Planning Commission Meeting 
August 9, 2011 

 
Present: 
Members: Sue Kavanagh, John Elder, Tom Wells, Willow Wheelock, Chico Martin, Ken 
Weston, Bill Sayre, Kris Perlee by phone, and Skimmer Hellier (7:40 p.m.) 
 
Visitors:  None present 
 
Others Present: Mary Arbuckle, NEAT TV; Lisa Dupoise, Board Clerk  
 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Tom Wells 
 
1. Public Comments: none at this time. 
 
2. Administrative Matters: Adam Lougee from ACRPC will be at the next meeting 
on Sept 6th. There will be a public hearing on Sept 20th for the draft Town Plan 
 
3. Sue Kavanagh moved to accept the minutes of July 12, 2011 and seconded by 
John Elder. Motion passed with all in favor. 
 
4. Board discussed a map that Brandy has drafted from the data base from the new 
zones that they discussed earlier this year in regards to extraction. The map will be 
included but will be renamed and the colors will be taken out and road names will be 
added as land marks. 
 
5. Discussion on Chapter 12 Land Use section. Board members went through the 
section page by page and Tom scribed any changes that were agreed upon. Chico Martin 
made a motion to include "a study to identify environmentally sensitive areas throughout 
the town" as a task in the new Town Plan.  Kris Perlee seconded.  No discussion, motion 
passed with all in favor. 
 
6. Meeting adjourned at 9:15 p.m. 
 
 


